
State
budget CUTS

Stop
S u p p o r t  D e a f  C h i l d r e n

deaf education is critical
LOSS OF LANGUAGE • ACADEMIC SETBACK

IDENTITY CRISIS • LOST POTENTIAL • WIDEN INEQUALITY

THE INDIANA SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF HAS SUFFERED A 5% BUDGET
CUT. HELP STOP THE STATE’S DECISION AND RESTORE FUNDING FOR
DEAF CHILDREN WHO DESERVE THE BEST EDUCATION. THIS SCHOOL

IS ONE OF THE TOP DEAF SCHOOLS IN THE NATION.

Let’s educate the state!

Stand with ISD:
Community Action Night

August 25, 2025
7:00 pm

Greater Indianapolis Deaf Club
1917 E. 46th Street

Indianapolis, IN 46205-2168


